
Bexar County 
 Emergency Services District No. 2 

Public Notice 
December 21, 2016 

7 PM – 12 AM 

This Notice is to inform the Public that members of the Bexar County Emergency 
Services District No. 2 Board will be in attendance for a private dinner at Little Red 
Barn located at 1902 South Hackberry Street in San Antonio, TX. 

While a quorum of members may be in attendance at any given time, Bexar 
County Emergency Services District No. 2 business will not be conducted. 

The above notice was posted at the Bexar County ESD No. 2 Office and the 
Bexar County Emergency Services District No. 2 website (www.esd2.org) before 
5:00 P.M., December 17, 2016.     




